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TIGER TALES
March 2017

A SUCCESSFUL START
All things Tigers in 2017

The Premier League Men and Women 
enjoyed a successful start to the 
season during the Pre-season cup.  
Both teams played a number of 
games over the first two weeks.  
The women’s team overcame a tough 
first week against last years 
grand finalists to qualify for 
the finals after solid wins 
against Adelaide and Grange.  The 
games saw some exciting passages 
of play and gave real hope that 
the teams can improve going into 
the season.  Unfortunately, the 
women were made to pay for a 
sluggish start against 
Forestville in the first final 
and were eliminated.
The mens team also enjoyed some 
strong games.  After qualifying 
in the top 2 for the finals, they 
were forced to go through the 
hard way after losing the first 
final to Forestville. 

 They were able to recover and 
beat Port to move back to the 
grand final.  After dominating 
the final for 25 of the 30 
minutes, Forestville then took 
the lead, only for the Tigers to 
equalize immediately.  From 
there, it went to 1 on 1’s, where 
Mikey Wells again showed why he’s 
a shootout specialist, leading 
the Tigers to a 3-1 shootout win 
and $450 worth of Kookaburra 
balls... or at least that’s what 
they want!
!Now the real stuff begins.  The 
Women will begin this Saturday, 
March 18 with a game against Uni 
at West Beach.  The Men will 
begin Sunday at the Pines with a 
game against Forestville.  It 
would be great to see players and 
supporters out to watch these 
games over the weekend.



[2]

2017 Fee Structure

Junior training starts
 Under 18s
Tuesday 14th March
Men 5-6pm
Women 6-7pm
( times rotate each week)
 
Under 9,11 and 14
Thursday 16th March
Under 9 and 11 4:30 -5:30pm
Under 14 Boys and girls 5:30-6:30pm
 
we still have vacancies for under 9s, under 
11, under 14 girls and under 18 girls
Our under 14 boys and 18 boys are full/ 
almost full but we can wait list new players .
 
All new players please email 
juniors@shc.org.au for all the 2017 

 Total if 
paid by 
31 May 
2017

After 31 
May 2017

Hockey 
SA Fee

Seniors      
Full $445 $495 $59
U21 $365 $415 $59
Concessional $345 $395 $59

Transitional $345 $395 $42
Playing life 
members

$233 $283 $29

Veterans      
Full $335 $385 $59
Juniors      
U18 $269 $319 $25
U14 $182 $232 $25
U11 $142 $192 $25
U9 $101 $151 $18

Pre-season training for all M2-M5 players is now underway on Wednesday night from 6.45-8. Please 
make sure you attend so we know numbers and are able to select sides.  All new players are always 
welcome. Any juniors who may wish to cut their teeth in lower grade seniors are also encouraged to 
attend.  Please contact president@shc.org.au for more information.

The Seacliff Hockey Club would like to thank the following 
sponsors for their support throughout 2017:
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